April 16, 2020

Shawnee Mass Transit District held a public hearing on April 16, 2020. The meeting was held at our main office located at 100 Smart Drive, Vienna IL 62995 in our Board of Directors room. The meeting was also available to anybody who could not be in attendance via phone conference at 618.658.8384. The public hearing was announced in the Breeze-Courier and a copy of announcement accompanied by the certification of announcement is included. There were no members of the public who attended this meeting. Please consider this documentation of the minutes of the public hearing.

Thank You,

Mike Pietrowski

Executive Director

FY 2020 Public Hearing

Thursday April 16, 2020

Sign in sheet

Print Name	Signature
1. Mike Pietrowski	Lie Die
2. Jem Loyd 3.	Jen Loyl
3.	
4.	
5.	
6.	
7.	
8.	
9.	
10.	

Meeting opened: 9:00 am

Meeting Adjourned: 10:00 am